
 

 

 
 
November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
REWARD TRIP – YEAR 10 
  
Following the success of previous rewards trips, we can announce that we are pleased to be 
running a reward trip on Friday 10th July 2020 for Year 10. 
  
We want this to be a reward to our students who consistently make the right choices with 
regard to their attitude and behaviour around school. The overwhelming majority of our 
students do this, day in, day out and we are so impressed by them!  Anyone who does not 
make the right choices within school will not be allowed to participate in the reward trip. 
  
The criteria for your son/daughter being allowed to attend the reward trip are as follows:-  
 

1. He/she has not reached 25 or more Low Level Disruption (C1) points. 
2. He/she has not had 6 or more detentions (either C3, Pastoral Detentions or Subject 

Detentions combined). 
3. He/she has not had 2 or more School Detentions. 
4. He/she has not been in the Inclusion Room 2 or more times. 
5. He/she has not had 3 or more C4s 
6. He/she has not been excluded (internally or externally) 

 
This will be based on sanctions accrued between Wednesday 4th September 2019 and 
Friday 19th June 2020.  Full payment for the reward trip will be due in by Friday 1st May 
2020 and will be non-refundable.  If your child’s behaviour meets one or more of the criteria 
above before Friday 19th June 2020 they will be withdrawn from the trip and no money will 
be refunded, if payment has been made. In addition, if there is a serious behaviour incident 
after this date the School reserves the right to also remove students from the trip with no 
money refunded. The School’s decision on this is final. 
 
If you wish your son/daughter to go on this trip, please complete the attached reply slip and 
return it to school by Friday 20th December 2019. 
 
Further details regarding the trip including the venue for the reward trip and payment will be 
given closer to the trip date. If you have any questions regarding the trip, please contact me 
at school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss N Hemmings  
Progress Leader, Year 10 
 
  
 



 

 

 
 
Year 10 REWARD TRIP 
 
Name of Student………………………………………………………   Form…………………… 
 
[  ]  I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Year 10 Reward Trip. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………………….…  Date……………………. 
 
Please complete and return this reply slip to Student Services by Friday 20th 
December 2019 
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